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Wednesday 11th October 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Individual School Photographs 
 
We are pleased to confirm that Tempest Photography will be in school on Thursday 2nd November to 
take individual photographs of the children.  Photographs are taken during the school day so please 
ensure that your child is in full school uniform. 
  
Where possible, children will be photographed before they go to their Outdoor Learning or 
PE/Swimming lessons. Children should still come to school dressed for their PE, Swimming or Outdoor 
lesson but with full uniform on the top half and PE kit/Outdoor Learning etc on the bottom half. Children 
from Dragonfly Class who will be swimming should have their costume on under their clothes as normal.  
 
Tempest Photography will take an individual photograph of every child in school on this date.  
 
Your child’s proof will not come home to you on the same day the photograph is taken, but will be sent 
to us directly from the lab. These will be sent home with your child as soon as they are received, with 
full details of the package prices and ordering process.  
 
In addition to individual photographs, we are pleased to be able to offer a morning session for sibling 
photographs. This session will take place in the Children’s Centre and the photographer be available 
between 8am – 8.45am. Sibling groups will be photographed on a first come basis and the session will 
close promptly at 8.45am to allow children to be taken to their classes, so please arrive in good time 
to avoid disappointment.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Hamstel Infant School 
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